
 Appendix 5 

From: Mr M Dadson  
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 10:29 AM 
To: Lorraine Neale <LorraineNeale@maidstone.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: The Cornwallis School- Hearing date 18.04.24 
 

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Lorraine, 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Please see attached the witness attendance document from us. 
 
To allay some quite relevant concerns, we have no intentions of having a full year premises license. 
As a condition of usage, we would propose the licence to be for no more that 4 events per calendar 
year. 
 
 

 

Mr M Dadson | Marketing & Events Manager | Future Schools Trust  

 

 

To see what site we are primarily working at, please click here. 
 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF3VOHbWnM/vaUGGG5VXjSdPBQaTH_zYQ/view?utm_content=DAF3VOHbWnM&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor

